
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice  
 
 
Title: REVIEW OF COOLING DISTRIBUTION LINES  
 
 
Location: VARIOUS – CUNNINGHAM, PETCH AND ELLIOTT BUILDINGS 
 
 
Description: Facilities Management will be working with Stantec Consulting 

to review existing distribution of cooling throughout 
Cunningham, Petch and Elliott buildings as well as reviewing 
various rooms for potential new distribution layouts. 

 
 
Time frame: Thursday, February 16, 2017 – 9:00 am through 4:00 pm 
 
 
Facilities Management contact:  Scott Kingham, Senior Project Officer 
 
 
Email address: skingham@uvic.ca 
 
 
Phone: 250 472 5646  
 
 
 

 


